










Dear Governor Makúch,

On behalf of the President, please find attached his letter confirming the Governing Council’s assessment
that your intention to take up a position as a visiting professor at the University of Economics in Bratislava
following the end of your term does not raise any conflict of interests concerns.

  on behalf of Schremser, Roman
jozef.makuch@
Office President; jean-claude.trichet@ "office.trichet@  Schremser, Roman; Karydi,
Marguerite-Louise;   
RE: Code of conduct for high-level ECB officials - post-employment rules
Monday, May 13, 2019 5:06:00 PM

- letter President to Mr Makuch.pdf

From:
To:
Cc:

Subject:
Date:
Attachments:

With best regards,
Roman Schremser









From: Valvonis, Vytautas © 
Sent: 09 September 2019 12:02
To: Schremser, Roman
Cc: 
Subject: Leaving Bank of Lithuania

Dear Roman,

Just wanted to inform you that I am leaving Bank of Lithuania as of 20th of September. I am leaving
for a job in Moldova, as a High Level Adviser to EU mission. 

Vytautas















_______________________________________
From: Schremser, Roman <Roman.Schremser@
Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2019 16:05
To: vrcanter@  erkki@
Cc: patrick.honohan@ ; Karydi, Marguerite-Louise

Subject:  EC meeting documentation - ECB-RESTRICTED

Dear members,

On behalf of the Chairman, please find attached documentation for next  Ethics Committee 
meeting.

With best regards,

Roman

Assessment of requests for ethics advice

Former SB member Elisa Ferreira

Attachments:

 Letter Elisa Ferreira - 01 10 2019.pdf (37573 Bytes)

 DRAFT EC Advice Ferreira.doc (49958 Bytes)





















_____________________________________________
From: Schremser, Roman <Roman.Schremser@
Sent: 17 January 2020 10:27
To: patrick.honohan  vrcanter@  erkki@
Cc: Karydi, Marguerite-Louise <marguerite_louise.karydi@ ;  

 

Subject: FW: Ethics Committee teleconference, 

Dear members,

I take the liberty to attach a request from Sabine Lautenschläger who seeks the Committee’s 
opinion on her intention to join the Board of Directors of the Dubai Financial Services 
Authority (DFSA) in the role of non-executive Board member.

 

Many thanks & kind regards,

Roman





From: KUMPFMUELLER, Klaus
To: Schremser, Roman
Cc:
Subject: [EXT] Post Employment - cooling-off-period
Date: 21 January 2020 14:51:53

To the attention of the Chair of the SSM Supervisory Board Andrea Enria
and the Chair of the Ethics Committee Patrick Honohan
Dear Andrea,
Dear Mr. Honohan,
Pursuant to the Code of Conduct for High-Level ECB Officials I may inform you that I was

appointed for the position of the CEO of Oberösterreichische Landesbank AG on January 20th

2020 late afternoon.
Consequently I resigned today from my position as Member of the FMA’s Executive Board
through an announcement to the Chairman of the FMA’s Supervisory Board, the Federal
Minister of Finance and the Austrian National Bank. The resignation requires the approval of the
FMA’s Supervisory Board to become effective which is expected by the end of this week.
Therefore I resign from my position as Alternate Member of the Supervisory Board of the SSM
with immediate effect.
In order to avoid any potential conflict of interest I immediately started to be on leave the next

working day following my application (January 13th 2020) and the FMA’s rules of competence
were amended accordingly, with the consequence that as of last week my access to sensitive
supervisory information within the FMA has been terminated. The Chair of the Supervisory

Board of the SSM was informed about these steps on January 14th 2020. From this moment on
my access rights to the SSM databases were retracted and I received no further information
regarding the SSM.
A possible starting date in this new position could be after a cooling off period of six months. I
therefore seek pursuant to Art 17.3 of the Code of Conduct for High-Level ECB Officials the Ethics
Committee’s advice if such period is adequate.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any further questions.
Best regards
Klaus Kumpfmüller
Mag. Klaus Kumpfmüller
Vorstand / Executive Director

Finanzmarktaufsicht (FMA) / Austrian Financial Market Authority (FMA)
A-1090 Wien/Vienna, Otto-Wagner-Platz 5
Tel.+43 (0)1 249 59 - 7000, Fax +43 (0)1 249 59 - 7099
https://www.fma.gv.at

https://www.fma.gv.at/newsletter
https://twitter.com/FMA_AT
https://www.xing.com/companies/fma-finanzmarktaufsicht
___________________________________
Die Information in dieser Nachricht ist vertraulich und ausschließlich für den Adressaten bestimmt. Der Empfänger dieser Nachricht, der nicht der
Adressat, einer seiner Mitarbeiter oder sein Empfangsbevollmächtigter ist, wird in Kenntnis gesetzt, dass er deren Inhalt nicht verwenden,
weitergeben oder reproduzieren darf. Sollten Sie diese Nachricht irrtümlich erhalten haben, benachrichtigen Sie uns bitte und löschen Sie die
Nachricht aus Ihrer Mailbox.
Bitte beachten Sie auch, dass E-Mails der Finanzmarktaufsichtsbehörde (FMA) nicht dazu bestimmt sind, irgendeine rechtliche Verpflichtung der
FMA, vertraglicher oder sonstiger Art, zu begründen.
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: Please note that this transmission may contain privileged and/or confidential information, and is intended for receipt
by the above-named individual(s) or authorized employees/agents only. Any unauthorized reproduction, transmittal or other misuse of this













Attachments: - letter President to Mr Hansson.pdf

From: Schremser, Roman
Sent: 06 March 2020 16:46
To: Ardo Hansson 
Cc: Office President  Schremser,
Roman Karydi, Marguerite-Louise

Subject: Your notification regarding future professional activity - ECB-RESTRICTED

Dear Mr Hansson,
On behalf of the President, please find attached her letter conveying the Governing Council’s assessment
in response to your notification about future professional activities.
Best regards,
Roman Schremser

 On Behalf Of





























From: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Date: 

Attachments: 

Dear members, 

On behalf of the Chairman, please find attached for your comments/approval .-- draft 
EC opinion on the request from Ignazio Angeloni, former ECB Supervisory Boar�who 
intends to join the Advisory Board of_, a joint initiative between- an asset management 
firm, and-a think tank. 

Grateful for your reactions by noon on Friday, 6 November 2020.

Many thanks & best regards, 
Roman 

  on behalf of Schremser, Roman
vrcanter@  erkki@
patrick.honohan@  Schremser, Roman; Karydi, Marguerite-Louise; 

FOR APPROVAL: Draft EC Opinion Angeloni on post employment - ECB-RESTRICTED
Wednesday, November 4, 2020 12:33:00 PM

EC Opinion on post-employment Angeloni.doc
EXT Notification of activity within the cooling off period.msg







From: Schremser, Roman
To:
Cc:
Subject: FOR URGENT APPROVAL: Draft EC opinion on occupational activity - ECB-CONFIDENTIAL
Date: Wednesday, November 11, 2020 12:41:29 PM
Attachments: EAS
Sensitivity: Confidential

Dear members 

On behalf of the Chairman, pls find attached, for your urgent comments/approval, a draft
opinion on the future occupational activity of a (current) GovC member (Mr Vella).

  I would like to recall that in line with the ECB
newly adopted transparency policy the EC opinion will be published with a 6-month delay

Grateful for your response at your earliest convenience and ideally not later than 3 pm
tomorrow Thursday, 12/11/20 

Many thanks & kind regards 
Roman 

Attachments: 
- EC Opinion Vella.doc (65278 Bytes)

vrcante@  "erkki@ i



From: Office President
To: Schremser, Roman
Cc: Senkovic, Petra; Office President
Subject: GovC follow-up: Letter for President - Opinion of Ethics Committee
Date: Thursday, November 19, 2020 3:08:02 PM
Attachments: letter President to Mr Vella.pdf

Dear Roman,
Please find attached for your records the President’s letter related to a post-employment
activity, as just submitted by email to Governor Vella. We will submit the original via post.
Will your office take care of the Cc-submission to the Chairman of the EC, Mr Honohan?
Thank you an kind regards,







On Wed, 10 Feb 2021 at 19:41, Schremser, Roman wrote:  

Dear Ardo,  

Please find attached the reply from the ECB President confirming the non-objection of the Governing 

Council as advised by the Ethics Committee. 

With my very best wishes for your new responsibilities,  

Roman 









    
  

 

         

   
               

          

          

       

  

 

     

 

 

     



From: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Date: 

Dear members, 

You might well have seen recent developments related to the former ECB President, Mr Draghi 

could 1■seek your agreement that in view of the Ethics

Committee the taking up the position Prime Minister of Italy does not raise any concerns from a 

Code of Conduct perspective 

Many thanks & kind regards 

Roman 

Schremser, Roman
"patrick.honohan@ ; "vrcanter@ ; "erkki@

FW: BN - Former ECB Chief Draghi Tapped to Lead Italy Out of Its Crisis
03 February 2021 10:29:08



Da: Office President  
Inviato: venerdì 26 febbraio 2021 10:45 
A: Segreteria Particolare Presidente  
Cc: Office President  
Oggetto: Lettera della Presidente Lagarde 

Gentili Signori, gentili Signore, 
In allegato alla presente, si invia una lettera della Presidente Christine Lagarde per la 
cortese attenzione del Presidente Draghi. 
Con i migliori saluti 




